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Voting is one of the fundamental civic duties of all US citizens, and states should be 

doing everything within their power to make voting easier and more accessible. 

Requiring in-person voting is a huge barrier for working people, caregivers, the 

disabled and the disadvantaged. I oppose this anti-democratic measure. 


